
Celebrate…the Holidays with colleagues 
 Recreate…for a time and unwind with friends 

Navigate…to the 2008 Columbia Chapter 
Holiday Party 

 
Who is invited?  All regular and associate members of the Columbia 

Chapter of the National Institute of Governmental 
Purchasing 

 
When is it?  Thursday, December 04, 2008 11:30 to 2:00 
 
Where is it?  The Chart House Restaurant 
   5700 SW Terwilliger Blvd 
   Portland OR 97239 
 
If you haven’t already, mark your calendars and be sure to join your 
peers for some holiday cheer, good food, networking, and friendly 
competition at the silent auction. 
 
Past silent auction items have included gift cards; holiday décor items; 
cookies; an evening at the coast; Elvis pez dispensers, and a cordless 
drill.  While the Chapter does provide some items we rely on members 
to donate the bulk of the items.  Proceeds from the silent auction fund 
scholarships to help members who wish to attend Forum.  Contact 
Suzi Fulcher at 503.846.8734 or suzi_fulcher@co.washington.or.us if 
you or your agency has items that you would like to donate to the 
silent auction.   
 
The Chapter will also be accepting donations of new unwrapped toys 
for the Sunshine Division and, new this year, we will be collecting food 
donations to help out the Oregon Food Bank. 

 
 

A good time and good food are available for all who    
can join us; we look forward to seeing you there! 
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